
FEM opened its doors again!

Today, once again, applicants and their parents within the
Open  Day  had  the  opportunity  to  communicate  with  the
management  and  students  of  the  university,  and  continue
communicating with representatives of those faculties to which
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they have the greatest interest. Such an opportunity was made
by those who seek to connect their lives with the Faculty of
Economics and Management, kindly uttered their doors in front
of them! A lively conversation, answers to numerous questions
and simply relaxed communication – this is what today’s two-
hour meeting will be remembered by all its participants!


